STAGECOACH TOWNHOUSE ASSOCIATION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

   





September 15, 2012
11:20am
Immediately following the annual meeting the new board of directors met to appoint officers and set up the next meeting date.
New board members are Nicholas Houck, Frank Haughton, Becky Sharp, Beth Capra and Theresa Hackett. Board introduced their selves and gave a brief synopsis of their history.

Election of Officers
Frank Haughton-President (3yrs)

Beth Capra- Vice President

Becky Sharp-Secretary/Treasurer 
Nicholas Houck- (2yrs)

Theresa Hackett (3yrs)

Work session Saturday, October 20th, 10am Double H offices

Next board meeting Saturday, November 17th, 10am place tbd.

Respectfully submitted,
Sue Hochreiter

Business Mgr     
